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Message:

Thank you to Chairman King, Vice Chair Creighton and the members of the committee for the
opportunity to address the Senate Special Committee on Congressional Redistricting. I was
invited to testify to the committee on July 29, 2025 and logged in as instructed but due to
familly obligations was not able to wait until called.

I would like to make a comment. According to MacroTrends, the population of Texas has increased
by 1.7 million people from 2020-2024 and over 2 million people form 2019-2023. This is a 5.2%
increase compared to 2% increase in the United States during the same period. This increase was
due to people relocating form other states and the invasion along the southern border during
2020-2024.

Because of this abnormal influx of people to the state, I feel it is imperative the state of
Texas conduct a redistricting as opposed to waiting until the 2030 census.

Please put partisan motives aside and do what is right for Texas and redraw the congressional
districts which truly reflect the makeup of Texas fairly.

Thank you
Russell Ubinger





